BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

STATE OF MISSOURI
An Investigation into Call Routing and )
Call Completion Problems in the ) File No. TW-2012-0112
State of Missouri )

CenturyLink’s Response to Staff’s Request for Comment

Comes now, CenturyLink Communications, CenturyLink Long Distance and
CenturyLink QCC (collectively “CenturyLink”) and submits this response to Staff’s
Request for Comment on the effect of the passage of House Bill 331 on the Commission’s
jurisdiction over call routing and call completion issues in the State of Missouri.

CenturyLink believes that the Commission continues to maintain its jurisdiction
over wholesale interconnection issues.

CenturyLink continues to believe the Missouri Commission should work in
coordination with the Federal Communications Commission’s efforts to develop
technical standards and best practices in reliance on input from all sectors of the
industry and in accord with the work of ATIS to address call routing and call completion
issues in Missouri.
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